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Newsletter 

 
Congratulations to yellow class for a weekly attendance of 100% 

 

 

 

Class Achievers 
On Monday, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being this week’s 

achievers. 

Nursey & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Fleur Yellow Cj Verde Edith Azul Oliver 

Red Isabelle Blue Nathan Amarillo Jessica Morado Harrison P 

Green Hollie Orange Jaxon Rosa Max Rojo All of year 6 

 

 

School Games Day  

What an incredible morning on Tuesday! It was so 

incredible to see all of the children enjoying their School 

Games Day and working together in their teams. A huge 

thank you to our year 6 children who ran the morning 

for the rest of the school.  

Our winners were Shakespeare, with Nightingale in 

second and Hawking in third. Our winning team was 

Team 9 who finished just ahead of Team 17 and Team 11.  

A huge well done to all our children for taking part.  

  

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


FoodCycle in Hucknall  

 

FoodCycle is a national charity with the Vision of making food poverty, loneliness and food waste a 

thing of the past for every Community. 

  

FoodCycle’s third free communal meals’ service for Nottinghamshire will run weekly at Hucknall’s 

Central Methodist Church on Baker Street NG15 7AS from Sunday 30th July at 1 p.m., and everyone 

who comes along will be warmly welcomed – there are no vouchers needed, nor any referral 

process. Please note, children will need to be accompanied by an adult. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

A great big thank you 
 

What a wonderful response we had to the PTA disco last week – we hope 

you all enjoyed it and had fun. 

 

As we draw towards the end of the school year, it feels appropriate to thank the PTA members not 

only for organising the disco but for all their hard work over this school year.  All of their time is 

voluntary and many of them fit this in between work and their own family. 

The events they plan are enjoyed by all and the school are grateful for all the funds they raise.  It 

really does make a huge difference to our stretched school budget. 

If you would like to be involved with the PTA, please contact them via their Facebook page or 

email PTA@edgewood.notts.sch.uk 

 

I hope you will continue to support them at the Summer Fair on 15th July 11am – 3pm.  More 

details below: 

mailto:PTA@edgewood.notts.sch.uk


  



 

 
 
 

Scouting in Hucknall 
Scouts is a wonderful group for children aged 4-18 to enjoy.  Their aim is to provide fun, adventure 

and skills for life and give young people the opportunity to enjoy new adventures, experience 

outdoors and take part in a range of creative, community and international activities, interact with 

others, make new friends, gain confidence and have the opportunity to reach their full potential. 

 

2nd Hucknall Scout Group (behind the John Godber Centre on Ogle Street), have spaces for 

children to join in the following sectors: 

 

Beavers (age 6-8 years) Wednesday 6pm – 7.15pm 

Cubs (age 8 – 10 ½ years) Monday 7.30 pm – 8.30pm 

Scouts (age 10½ - 14 years) Friday 7.30pm – 9.30pm 

 

Call in to the Scout hut for more details. 

 

Please also see the poster below regarding Scouting’s youngest group Squirrels.  If you have any 

spare time and would love to be a part of this great organisation, please use the contact details on 

the poster below. 

 
 
 

Key Stage 1 Trip to the National Coal Mining Museum 
On Thursday Key Stage 1 visited the National Coal Mining museum.  Over the last term the 

children have learnt all about the coal mining industry and why it was important to Hucknall.  A 

great day was had by all, with a very exciting underground tour of an old coal mine!  The children 

all behaved extremely well, and it was a real pleasure to take them on this trip. Well done to all the 

Key Stage 1 children and thank you to all the parent helpers who gave up their time to come with 

us!   

 
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

Foodcycle in Hucknall 

 

FoodCycle is a national charity with the Vision of making food poverty, loneliness and food waste a 

thing of the past for every Community. 

  

They will be running a free communal session at Hucknall’s Central Methodist Church on Baker 

Street NG15 7AS from Sunday 30th July at 1 p.m, and everyone who comes along will be warmly 

welcomed – there are no vouchers needed, nor any referral process.  Please note children will need 

to be accompanied by an adult. 

  

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 


